
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 78 / 2024 

MIDDLE ROAD NEAR RIDDELL'S BAY ROAD JUNCTION 

WARWICK PARISH 

LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

BELCO TRENCH WORKS 

MONDAY, JULY 1s1
, 2024 THROUGH FRIDAY, JULY 51H

, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a single­
lane closure on the eastbound lane on Middle Road east of Riddell's Bay Road junction in 
Warwick Parish. The lane closure will allow for BELCO trench work to take place. 

The lane closure commences on Monday, July l5t, 2024 through Friday, July 5th, 2024. Working 
hours will be from 7:30 am through to 5:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of BELCO representatives with barricades, stop-and­
go signs and cones. 

Motorists are advised to drive carefully through this area. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 
apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should you have any questions regarding these works, please direct them to Mr. Jarrod 
Zancanella, the Maintenance Supervisor at BELCO, at# 295-5111. 

µ 
Dated this day} l of June 2024 

By Order ___  -_____________ _ 
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 
Minister of Public Works 


